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[Abstract:] Relative to Columbian Medal – Desires Mr. Barber to come to N.Y. 
 
148 West 36th Street New York 
December 10, 1893 
 
To Colonel Bosbyshell 
Superintendent of the Mint: 
 
My dear Sir: 
 
 I am in receipt of two letters from Mr. Woodside, dated December 8th and December 9th, 
in regard to the Columbian Medal. In his letter of Dec. 9th he asks me to go to Philadelphia to 
confer with the officials at the Mint, about the panel to be placed on the reverse. I regret that it is 
impossible for me to leave New York at present, but in any event I believe it would be for more 
advantageous if Mr. Barber could arrange to come here on Monday or Tuesday, as the work is 
now being completed in my studio, and any necessary change could be made at once, which 
would be impracticable were I in Philadelphia without either my tools or models. 
 
 The design for the panel will be ready to forward to you on Monday noon, but it would 
undoubtedly save time if Mr. Barber would kindly come on and see it here. 
 
 I am, my dear Sir, 
 Very sincerely yours, 
 Augustus Sanders 
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